
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/13/2020 10:04:58 PM

First name: Daniel

Last name: Palmer

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Is it possible to examine the current width restrictions that are placed on OHV for the trails that are

located in the Wayne National Forest?  It is currently listed as 50 inches. Could there be a separate pass that

could be purchased for wider vehicles, or could the trails be evaluated to see if some of them have the capacity

of accepting vehicles that are wider than 50 inches. Most side by side OHV would not be an option with the

current width restrictions.


